Pop-up market to take place on day of Entente Florale
A pop-up market will take place on Ballinahown this Saturday, July 13th. 
The market, which coincides with the visit of the international jury for Entente Florale Europe, takes place in the village carpark from 10am until 1pm. 
It will showcase the best of what the local area has to offer with a variety of stalls on the day. Stallholders will be selling: organic fruit and vegetables; local honey; homemade gifts; personalised gifts; locally made candles; home baking; sweets and treats; wood craft; and local art and photography. 
There is always a great atmosphere at markets in Ballinahown and Ballinahown Community Development is urging locals to come out and support the local traders this Saturday. 
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